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Officer Involved Shooting – 600 block of North Fife Street 

 
 

Tacoma, Wash. – At 9:27 p.m. officers responded to a disturbance call between a mother and her 
adult son in the 600 block of N. Fife St. 
 
Shots were fired while officers were investigating the incident. 
 
Neither the officers nor the adult male subject were struck by gunfire. 
 
This is being investigated as an officer involved shooting. Because no one was injured this will 
be investigated by Tacoma Police detectives. 
 
The adult male was transported to the hospital for a laceration to the hand that was not related 
to the shots fired. 
 
After medical treatment for the laceration the 34-year-old male will be booked into the Pierce 
County Jail for Unlawful Possession of a Firearm and Felony Harassment. 
 
The two officers who fired shots during the incident will be placed on Administrative Leave per 
department policy. 
 
The investigation is ongoing. 
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